
From: louise hart [mailto:louisehart@email.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 5:46 PM 
To: Katie Pickens 

Subject: in re: Siting Renewable Energy in Vermont 

 
Included herewith by attachment for consideration of members of the Vermont 
Legislature and members of the Legislative Council are H.I. 5 Renewable Energy 

Systems Inc. remarks on behalf of Sunshine Renewable Energy LLC of Vermont. 
  
While the project referenced in our remarks is primarily under the regulatory 
authority of ISO NE, the strategic development of the project may be of interest to 
the legislature in its consideration of new Siting legislation.   
  

H.I. 5 RES does not submit its remarks or detail its strategies as a blueprint for all 
other projects or those seeking to site renewable energy projects in 
Vermont.  Rather, we submit our remarks for the benefit of the legislators as they 

consider new legislation.  Vermont is in perfect position to EMPOWER all of its 
citizens and more.  It is in position to become the new Power House of New 
England and thereby to become an example for all others seeking to fully embrace 
the new energy and new economy.  Using energy as its catalyst, it can also do so 

much more.  Challenges are, after all, only opportunities to realize our intentions 
and create our society in accordance with the dream of our forefathers and 
residents of today. 
  
Should you have any questions about our submission, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via our company email at hi5res@email.com or by telephone at 
978.384.8032. 

  
Thank you in advance for this opportunity to contribute to your discussion. 
  
Louise Hart, President 

H.I. 5 Renewable Energy Systems Inc. 
Merrimac, MA 
Tel. 978.384.8032 

URL: http://www.hi5renewableenergysystemsinc.webs.com 
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